
Dear Parents,
Welcome to our ‘Meet the Teacher’ newsletter. Before we 
start school on the 29th August, we thought we would send 
you an exciting message from our amazing, new teachers. 
With your child, please click to watch a short video of them 
introducing themselves.

I will be sending you information on Tuesday regarding the 
start of term. We look forward to meeting all of you on 
Sunday 29th August.

Kind Regards,
Felice Kelly
(Head of Primary)
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Meet our Wonderful Teachers
Please click on the link: 

Pre School:
Miss Abby: 
Click here to meet Miss 
Abby

Reception
Miss Elliot: 
Click here to meet Miss 
Elliott

KS1:
Year 1 / 2
Mrs Devine
Click her to meet Miss 
Devine

KS2:
Year 3 / 4
Miss Jones:
Click here to meet Miss 
Jones

Year 5 / 6
Mr Mc Keever: 
Click here to meet Mr Mc 
Keever

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fCzKptzYN9afmb-bwvo__PYIPt4jqG_W/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LZ-JvCbhibUmkG48Cr0hpNXsj7JHhsVj/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1loGfvawL68JJiu5Qg3WlMFWvQwiXST_U/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1B19WdBWPSFtp1eGC_BorH_s29KFPHifu/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1DwuMUC07v_KIdgO5PpIgZhLkuQFtwDu1/view?usp=sharing

